Howgate Community Council - 15th September
 
Contrary to the article in last month's newsletter, Lomond Energy (Steve Macken) will not be attending the 15th Sept meeting of the Community Council and Spurlens Rig will not be on the agenda.  However, the Community Council will be hearing about proposals for new Low Density Housing at Netherton.
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